



14th March 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Pirates and Princesses Day (Wednesday 26th March 2025)

When some of the Year 2 children are away at Beaumanor Hall on their residential trip, we are planning some fun activities for the children to do in school. To get into the spirit of the day, it would be greatly appreciated if the children could please come to school in a pirate or princess-themed outfit. It does not need to be an elaborate costume. For example, a plain or stripy stop with a bandana for a pirate would be ideal. For a princess, a smart dress would be lovely.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. Many thanks for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mrs Mosedale Year 1/2 Phase Leader









St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









